

Glasgow City Council Land and Environmental Services 231 George Street Glasgow G1 1RX

By e-mail to: streamline@glasgow.gov.uk

PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org

web: www.gobike.org

Ref: GCC/CPG

27 Novemberr 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

Glasgow City Council QEUH Bus Improvements (Berryknowes) ORDER, Approval.

GoBike! supports the principle of this Order. We applaud your move to improve bus services, particularly to the new hospital. We also approve the restrictions on motor vehicle parking on the carriageway; not only does such parking impede the passage of other vehicles but it reduces the ability of pedestrians and cyclists to travel.

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!